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12 January 2011 

Mr Campbell  Newman 

Lord Mayor of Brisbane 

GPO Box 2287 

Brisbane QLD  4001 

 

lordmayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au 

 

Dear Lord Mayor, 

 

We write to you with an offer of support during this difficult time for the residents of Queensland 

who are temporarily homeless, as a result of the floods. 

 

Muslims Australia  (AFIC ) is  offering  one of its owned schools in Brisbane, the Islamic College of 

Brisbane in Acacia Road Karawatha as a refuge centre to the Brisbane City Council . We are also  

working on a number of mosques that could provide accommodation and food and other 

necessary support. Of course it goes without saying that our sympathies are with those fellow 

Australians who have lost their loved ones and also their possessions and we are doing a 

monetary collection as well. 

 

Please let us know how we should proceed with this offer of assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ikebal Adam Patel 

President  

Muslims Australia (AFIC) 

 

 

 


